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Artificial intelligence (AI) survey

24 Feb 2025

Ealing Learning Partnership is excited about the possibilities and opportunities that artificial intelligence (AI) is bringing to the education sector whilst being
very mindful of the risks.

In line with our vision that no school is left behind, we want to understand the current landscape and your school’s needs through an AI survey.

Your time and honesty in answering this survey is greatly appreciated and will be used to shape the type of support and training that we offer.

Complete our survey now!

Please complete the Artificial intelligence (AI) in schools survey 

The survey will close on Friday 28 February 2025.
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